Greater Lansing Potters’ Guild

P.O. Box 965

East Lansing MI 48823

517-339-8978
Date:


DATE
To:


NAME
From:

NAME



Chair, Membership Committee


Subject:

End of term reminder

As you near the end of your first term as a Visiting Potter, here are a few reminders:


By January 31, YEAR, please:



1.  Clear and clean your shelf.



2.  Bring your records in the Points Book up to date and 



     be sure that your 3000 point loan is “paid back.”



3.  Put you key in a sealed envelope, mark it with your



     name and place it in the envelope in my mailbox. Your 


     key deposit will be mailed to you.  

We have enjoyed working with you these past months, and everyone

hopes it has been a good experience for you. If you would like to apply for a second term as a Visiting Potter, please complete an application and place it in my mailbox by DATE. The committee will notify you of procedures and important dates upon receipt of your application.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the Guild

(339-8978) or at home (00000000).

